
27 April 2016 

 

This submission is on Proposed Plan change 10 (Lake Rotorua Nutrient Management) to the BOP 

regional Water and Land Plan. 

I am opposed to the proposed plan change 10 

My name is Jeanette Watkins – I am in support of the Federated Farmers submission. 

I believe there will be dire consequences in all facets of the local environment and economy if the 

proposed changes are implemented. 

 

Jeanette Watkins 

5A Preston Road, Ngongotaha 

jacwatkins@xtra.co.nz  

057

mailto:jacwatkins@xtra.co.nz


From: Jeanette Watkins
To: rules
Subject: Re: Plan Change 10 Submission
Date: Friday, 29 April 2016 10:27:40 p.m.

Hello Sue
 
I do not wish to be heard in support of my submission.
 
Regards
Jeanette Watkins
 
From: rules
Sent: Friday, April 29, 2016 3:15 PM
To: Jeanette Watkins
Subject: RE: Plan Change 10 Submission
 
Good afternoon Jeanette. Thank you for your email.
 
A letter formally acknowledging receipt of your submission is attached. You will see in the letter
that we have ask you to confirm whether or not you wish to be heard in support of your
submission.
 
Thank you.
Regards
Sue
Sue Simpson | Planning Coordinator | Bay of Plenty Regional Council | Tauranga, New Zealand |
Ph: 0800 884 881 Ext. 8318 | Web: www.boprc.govt.nz
Please consider the environment before printing this email
 
 
 
From: Jeanette Watkins [mailto:jacwatkins@xtra.co.nz] 
Sent: Wednesday, 27 April 2016 3:12 p.m.
To: rules
Subject: Plan Change 10 Submission
 
Please find attached the above.
 
Regards
Jeanette Watkins
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